
As we approach the festive season, I would like to extend
my thanks to Miss Williams and Mrs Smith for their
exceptional efforts in organising the Year 6 Christmas fair.
Their commitment to creating engaging experiences for
our pupils and families is truly commendable.

This week, we were treated to a delightful Nativity play
performed by our Key Stage 1 and EYFS children. The
performance was a testament to their hard work and
talent. I must acknowledge the tireless efforts of Miss
Dancer, Mrs Baker, Mrs Trinder, Mrs Jones, Mrs Kinnersley,
Mrs Millington, Miss Grieve, Miss Williams and Mrs
Titchener in bringing this production to life. Their
dedication ensures our pupils have opportunities to shine
and develop their confidence.

Sycamore class led a fantastic collective worship on our
value of Trust. It is always wonderful to hear the children
sharing their learning for our values. Thank you to
Sycamore class and Mrs dos Santos for their hard work.

Looking ahead, I have two important notices to share.
Firstly, our Christmas lunch will be served on Wednesday,
and pupils are welcome to bring a cracker to add to the
festive cheer. Additionally, Wednesday is designated as
Christmas jumper day. We kindly request donations via
ParentMail in support of Save the Children.

Have a great weekend,
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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date

This week

Congratulations

95.78%

93.47%

Hazel - 96.91% this week

2024-2025 Term 2
18/12 - Christmas Dinner
18/12 - Christmas jumper day
18/12 - Gem point treat - Christmas
Movie Afternoon
19/12 - KS2 Carol Concert - front of
school @ 2:30pm
20/12 - Term 2 ends for Christmas

6/1/2025 - Term 3 Starts for all pupils
13/1/2025 - Reception Height and
Weight check

2024-2025 Term 3

THIS WEEK’S GEM
POINT WIINERS

Eagle Owls



Advent
The second week of Advent invites us to light the candle of peace. This week, we remember
the importance of peace in our lives and in the world. We can work towards peace by being
kind to others, sharing our blessings, and resolving conflicts peacefully.
Let's all strive to be peacemakers this week. We can practice acts of kindness, forgive
others, and speak words of peace. By doing so, we can spread joy and light to those
around us.

Church Links

Happy Birthday to:

Our weekly Sunday services are in the Parish
Hall at 8.00am and 10.30am.
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time
for worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

Contact us:
Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School
The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571
admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

myHappymind

Mia     Acorns
Celina        Oak
Jessica      Oak

Dear Parents,

To further embed the learning children are
completing in myHappymind sessions,
myHappymind have developed a Parent App. These
resources can be accessed online on your
computer, or through an app on your phone. The
Parent App will support you as a parent in
understanding what your child is learning, activities
for you to do together at home and also a Kids Zone
featuring myHappymind Games plus much more!

To access these materials just go to
https://myhappymind.org/parent-resources to
create your free account. You will need to enter your
name, email, and authentication code.
Your authentication code is 142293

Once you have created your account, you will
receive an email with the next steps on
downloading the app.
We really encourage you to make use of this free
content so that you can support your child in
getting the best out of the curriculum.

If you have any questions about myHappymind,
please contact your class teacher.

If you have any technical questions about
accessing the resources, please contact
hello@myHappymind.org

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org
https://myhappymind.org/parent-resources
mailto:hello@myHappymind.org

